
 
 

 
 
May 3, 2022           
 
 
TO: Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 
 Public Works and Services Committee  
 
 

FROM: Ara P. Molitor, City Engineer 
 Department of Public Works 
 
RE: Contract #20200027 – 2020 Sanitary and Storm Sewer CIPP Lining  
 
 
The work on Contract 20200027, 2020 Sanitary and Storm Sewer CIPP Lining has been completed 
and Musson Brothers, Inc. is requesting a final payment. 
 
The final contract amount for all work completed is $454,725.93.   
 
The project was authorized by Resolution No. 0237-20 of March 19, 2020 in the amount of 
$622,575.29.  Change Order No.1 decreased the contract amount by ($167,849.37).   
 
Funding is as follows: 
 
 

ORG  OBJECT Description Amount 

22640  57560 SANITARY SEWER $156,993.32 

60484  57570 STORM SEWERS $5,110.60 

40101  57560 SANITARY SEWERS $292,622.00 

   

 Total $454,725.92 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
 

  Ronald J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 
Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 

City Engineer 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

A t C Of P bli W k /Cit E i

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
(262) 636-9166 - Engineering 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


